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Award nominations sought for those making a difference in 

homelessness and affordable housing 

Edmonton—Do you know a person or an organization deserving of an award who is working to 

address homelessness or affordable housing in the capital region? 

If you do, they could be the next recipient of a ROOPH Award (Recognizing Outstanding 

Organizations and People in Housing). 

ROOPH award nominations are being sought for the following categories: 

 Larry Shaben Award for Outstanding Leadership in the Housing Sector 

 Partnerships for Success  

 Excellence in Building Design  

 Exceptional Volunteerism in the Housing Sector 

 Outstanding Service for the Aboriginal Community  
 
Deadline for nominations is January 16, 2013. 
 
For more information on how to make a nomination go to: http://www.roophawards.ca 
 
Award recipients will be recognized during a special luncheon ceremony on March 7, 2013 at 
the Westin Hotel in Edmonton.  
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